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Tuesday 26th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Residential Visit to Ufton Court 

Monday 11th December - Wednesday 13th December 2023 
 

We are pleased to tell you that we have arranged a residential trip to Ufton Court in Berkshire for 

our Year 4 children. 

 

The visit will take place from Monday 11th December to Wednesday 13th December 2023. 

 

We know that families will have many questions regarding the trip - particularly as it will be the first 

residential trip for the majority of children. I have therefore arranged some meetings to give 

parents more information about the trip. They will take place in the Top Hall.  

         Meetings will be held on Tuesday 3rd October at 9.15am and Thursday 5th October at 3.30pm. 

I hope you will be able to attend one of these meetings. 

 

The school is in the process of raising additional funds in order to reduce the final cost of the visit to 

families. Details of this and the final cost, will follow shortly.  A reduced price can be offered to 

families who are in receipt of certain benefits e.g. Income Support, Income–based Jobseekers 

Allowance, Income-related Employment and Support Allowance, Child Tax Credit (without 

Working Tax Credit and an income of no more than £16,190.00), guarantee element of State 

Pension Credit or supported under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999.  You will be 

asked to provide proof of your benefit in order to qualify for the reduced rate. 

 

         Details of costs and any questions or concerns, we can discuss at the meeting. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all at one of these meetings next week. 

 

Many thanks,  

 

 

Mr F. Connelly 

Senior Assistant Head Teacher- Inclusion 

 


